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Our Health and Wellness speaker will be Jack Rose, President of the National Alliance on Mental Illness of Kenosha 

County (NAMI). He will be talking about Crisis Intervention Training. Come prepared with any questions you might 

have. 

 

  

 

 

Congratulations are in order for Mary Mock! She received her 

service pin for being a member for 25 years. Thank you Mary for 

all you have done for the club! 

 

 

Unless requested, there is no Zoom for this meeting.  If you need to attend by 

Zoom, please let Vickie prior to the meeting. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Cheri Schmidt for arranging another successful Highway Clean up day.  Also, 

thank you to the ladies that were able to come out and help: Michelle R., Sue S., Fran W., 

Cheri S., & Monica Y.  Can’t wait to  hear the stories of what was found. 

 

Become a 

Docent 

 

Please remember, the Pleasant Prairie History Museum is looking for 

docents (volunteers). If you are able to help, please fill out a card and return 

it to me. 

 

 

Thank you to all the ladies that helped out at The Pleasant Prairie Fire 

& Rescue Department annual Safety Day in the Prairie event.  

Volunteers for the day were Fran W. Sue S., Michelle R., Cheri S., Sue 

L., Sue L.’s granddaughter Emmy amd Peggy’s gentleman friend 

Richard. 

 
 
Peggy Gallery has found a social event she thought might be fun and believed we 
could be accommodated safely. It's called The Dancing Horses and is held in 
Delavan, WI. The cost is about $35 per person and lunch would be extra. You 
could also bring a guest. The two dates she was thinking of are Oct. 10th or Oct. 
17th at the 1:00 matinees. Their website is 

www.thedancinghorses.com 
 
Please let me know if you are interested, which date, and if you would bring a 
guest. 

http://www.thedancinghorses.com/


 

 

 

September 28th – GFWC-WI Southern Prairie District Fall Workshop 

October 8-10, 2021 Great Lakes Region Conference, Lisle, IL 

October 14th  – General Meeting Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 6 pm – 8 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Contact Information: 

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club  

P.O. Box 580260 Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158  

 https://ppwc64.org/ https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/ 


